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 Hilary Ann 

Andrews

INT2017/0992/P 10/04/2017  15:30:42 I live at Flat 21 Bristol House. I wish to object to this planning application made by Hilton Hotels.

I can see the existing hotel extension from my bedroom window. It is a hugely unattractive building 

that dominates the view. The proposed extension will further obstruct the view and the light available 

to the residents of Bristol House and cause additional noise to this pleasant mansion block.

It is difficult to see how the significant interference with the quiet enjoyment of the many  residents of 

Bristol House in their various flats can be justified in respect of 4 additional bedrooms to this already 

large hotel. There are many hotels in the area and I do not accept that there is a huge need for 4 

additional bedrooms.

I received no notification of this application. My understanding is that there has been a similar failure 

to notify other residents. Had others been notified I believe that there would be more objections.

Flat 21 Bristol 

House

Southampton Row

London

WCIB 4BA

 Caroline Chew COMMNT2017/0992/P 11/04/2017  07:52:36 The new extension will block the view and light coming into my 4th floor bathroom. Though there 

aren't enough specifics to determine the exact noise level, a new extension built right up to my building 

will likely mean quite a bit of noise reflected into my property.

Flat 19 Bristol 

House

80A Southampton 

Row
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